
 

Help for LMS Community  
Families in Need 

 

  

The LMS Helping Hands program helps LMS community 
families in need. 

 
For the first marking period, any donations received 
through the Lionville Middle School Home & School 
Association’s PayPal account will be used to support 
LMS Helping Hands. You may use PayPal to make 
your donation with this link: 
http://bit.ly/LMSHSAPAY1819 
  

Please note that participation is voluntary and any amount you are 
comfortable giving helps! 

 
 

Thank you for your help and support! 
 
 

 
Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year! 

 
Please visit the LMS HSA webpage for Home & School related announcements throughout the year. 

 
2020-2021 LMS Home & School Board 

 

 Acting President and Vice President: Michelle Smith (thoughtmaster@gmail.com) 
Treasurer: Susan Covatta (sjcovatta@gmail.com)  
Secretary: Mary Fuchs (mfuchs1838@gmail.com) 
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